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Date: July 15, 2022 

Subject: Fee Waiver Request – Ukraine’s Independence Day Celebration 

On July 13, 2022, I received an email from the Ukrainian Canadian Congress – Vancouver 

requesting use of the Inlet Theatre at no cost for the end of August to celebrate Ukraine's 

Independence Day.  They are looking at the potential dates of August 24, 25 or 26, 2022. They 

would like to use the Galleria space where they would like to invite key officials of the province, 

to remind and be reminded of how crucial an Independence is for Ukraine this year. The event 

will include speeches and some refreshments. 

Therefore, I am recommending that Council pass the following resolution: 

THAT the City of Port Moody provide a fee waiver to the Ukrainian Canadian Congress 

for the rental of the Inlet Theatre to celebrate Ukraine’s Independence Day. 

 

AND THAT the item be referred to Finance Committee to identify a funding source.  

 


